
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
I am writing regarding the plan to use the west end of Hayden Island for industrial development. 
I strongly support a plan that would remove the west end of the island from any industrial 
development. The west end should remain an open, natural space that is protected from industrial 
development and is open to the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Raskin 
604 N. Tomahawk Island Dr. 
Portland, OR 
Mary Raskin <mary_raskin@yahoo.com> 


